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4 December, 2024 

To:  Prof Xu Xiuli 

Dean, College of Humanities and Development 

China Agricultural University 

 

Invitation Letter 

Dear Prof Xu, 

 

We are honored to invite you as a distinguished speaker to deliver a speech to ‘The International Forum 

for Impact Investing’, organized by Finance Center for South-South Cooperation. The Forum will be held 

in JW Marriott, Hong Kong, China, on January 7-8, 2025. The forum, themed "Impact Investing: New Vision, 

New Fortune", will focus on the global trends, strategy and policy innovations, and practical experiences in 

impact investing. 

 

Key highlights of the forum include keynote speeches, fireside chats, and multiple parallel sessions 

exploring core topics on impact investing for sustainable development. The forum is expected to gather 

approximately 200 participants, including investors, policymakers, technologists, and scholars from 

international organizations, governments, businesses, and academia. 

 

Your expertise is well known and will add great value to this event. We look very much forward to your 

presence, and greatly appreciated that the cost related to the trip will be covered by the China Agricultural 

University. We would be very grateful if you could kindly confirm your attendance by 6 December, 2024. If 

you have further questions, please feel free to contact my colleagues of the forum: gloria.yang@fc-ssc.org; 

michel.zhou@fc-ssc.org. 

 

Warm regards, 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Zhong WU 

Director-General 

Finance Center for South-south Cooperation 
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